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Week Two-Gaining Exposure to New Experiences  
  
Evan Thomas – Florida International University 
 
This week was full of assignments. I had the chance to work with associate Erin Weinstock 
and help her draft a motion for summary judgment. In between drafting the motion and 
working on other assignments, I was able to attend (via zoom) two different mediations. It 
was a great experience and I learned a lot. I appreciate the firm exposing me to 
experiences that the law school environment falls short on. 
 
For the summer associate program, our focus this week was on depositions. We did both 
a seminar and a workshop. During the workshop, we conducted a twelve-minute 
deposition, which was a little nerve-racking as depositions are still very new to me. The 
constructive criticism we received at the end of the workshop was invaluable, and I plan 
on implementing it when I conduct my first real deposition later on in my career. 
 


